
    Students should have longer recess because they do
not have enough time to do a number of things like
taking a rest and doing homework. In my opinion,
children should have longer recess.
     First, some students need to finish their homework
at school because they do not have enough time to do
homework when they go back home. They may need to
join other classes after school like swimming class,
music class and more.
    Then, students taking a longer break can help them
focus for the next lesson. Students stay at school for
around seven to nine hours. It is a whole day for them.
    In my point of view, I suggest school should have
longer recess to let them enjoy going to school.
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